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Merry Christmas!
Dear Parents and carers,

Welcome to the bumper Christmas edition of the Green
Meadows Academy Newsletter ! As usual, this has been a
very busy half term and it has been lovely to have had a
series of events over the last month to mark the festive
season ! I hope you will enjoy reading about everything
that has gone on across our sites and I thank all of you
for your support in helping make these events a success.

It leaves me with nothing more to add, other than to wish
all of you a very Merry Christmas and a happy and
peaceful New Year ! We look forward to welcoming all our
children back into school on Monday 8th January 2024 !

Scott Jacques - Executive Principal
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Reflections on Autumn Term

I’ve been at Green Meadows now a full term and what a term it has been! There
have been a lot of faces and names for me to learn, however, I’ve really enjoyed
getting to know the pupils and some of you at annual reviews, coffee mornings
and events, like Christmas Crafting.

I’ve enjoyed visiting the partnership sites and learning about Leeds and the
local area. One of the highlights of my week is talking to the pupils from Allerton
as they visit the secondary site on a Friday to take part in a cooking lesson. I’ve
not yet been offered a sample of their cooking, however it always smells
amazing.

Another highlight of any week is listening to pupils talk about visits they’ve been
on and we’ve had a few; sporting events, theater performances and visits to
Christmas markets. We all remember school visits and I want to lead a school
that places a huge amount of importance on visits in order to provide
experiences and memories our pupils can keep with them for life.

The pupils at Green Meadows are incredibly special and they do make me smile
every day. With this in mind, they deserve the very best and we are on an
exciting journey together as we look to make Green Meadows a world leading
educational establishment - one that has pupils at the center and offers them
everything they need to become successful, independent adults. I’m incredibly
passionate about giving pupils every opportunity to learn to live independently,
have the skills to gain employment and build positive and long lasting
relationships. One of our main foci this term has been communication as we aim
to ensure all pupils have all the tools they need to
communicate their wants and needs.

I hope you all enjoy the festive period, in whatever form this
takes.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Vicky Paver - Associate Principal
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Support our School
You can support us here at Green Meadows Academy by raising money for us without it
costing you a penny! Easyfundraising is a website that partners with 7,000+ brands
who will donate part of what you spend to us when you shop with them. It won't cost
you any extra. The cost is covered by the brand.

Brands, like Amazon and Just Eat, pay a commission to us
when you start your online shopping at the easyfundraising
website or the app and pay a percentage of your spend to us
without it costing you a penny more.

To get started, scan the QR code opposite or go to
www.easyfundraising.org.uk. Every penny helps towards the
little extras we can provide for all our children.

Young Entrepreneurs !
Our amazing Post 16 students have
been learning about the world of
business and enterprise. They
made a range of products and
went on to sell them on their very
own stall at Compass House. They
managed to raise £172 in total,
which is a great achievement.

The budding entrepreneurs also set
up a stall and sold some of their
Christmas decorations at the

Christmas Fayre on the Secondary site - next stop, maybe an appearance on
The Apprentice !
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Attendance

As we approach the end of term, here’s some news about the attendance of our
children and young people at Green Meadows Academy. At the point of writing
this, our whole school attendance is at 89.4%. Although this is well above the
National average of 83.5%, we think we can do better and want to really push
next term to get over 90%. We know this is possible because we have had over
90% attendance on 23 days so far this year.

Congratulations go to the 34 students who managed 100% attendance this term
- not a single day missed ! A fabulous effort.

Have Your Contact Details Changed?
We would like to remind parents/carers that if your contact
details change - for example you have moved house or got a new
mobile number, please let us know as soon as possible. This means
we can update our records and get in touch with you when we
need to. You can do this by contacting the school office by phone
or email.

Making Payments to School
Remember that the easiest way to make payments to
school, for example to pay for school lunches is through
the Arbor app. To find out more about the app click here

If you are already using the app and have forgotten your login details, please
contact the school office who will help you.

info@greenmeadows.org.uk
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Christmas Fayre

Thank you to everybody who attended our
Christmas crafting and coffee afternoon on
Friday and for all the contributions towards our
raffle and tombola.

Seventy-seven parents attended across both
our primary and secondary sites and it was a
real pleasure to see our children introduce their
parents to their staff team and most
importantly, celebrate their learning with their
parents. Father Christmas was very busy with
pupils visiting from our Rawdon St Peter’s
partnership as well as pupils who are based
here at Green Meadows. We had additional

help from our
older pupils who helped to run stalls, serve in the cafes
and manage the visits to Father Christmas - a great way
of putting their learning in life skills into practice in a real
context.

We would also like to say a special thank you to the
following businesses who were very generous in their
donations:

● Flippin Eck, a gift shop in Guiseley
● PK Education, a supply agency
● Teacher Active, a supply agency
● Morrisons
● Empower, a supply agency
● Denisons Funeral Directors

We raised £468 which when added to the £172 raised by our young entrepreneurs in
Post 16 makes a grand total of £640 raised in a week ! This will go towards additional
sensory resources for our pupils across all our settings.
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Playground Improvements
The primary site has seen over £40k invested in their outdoor space to provide a
safer environment for children to enjoy during time outside. This includes a
fantastic new climbing space as well as a new surface outside Owls classroom.
We are dedicated to continuing to develop the learning spaces for the pupils in
order to provide them with the best possible facilities.

We will have some very exciting plans for the redevelopment of our outdoor areas at
Green Meadows that we will share with you in the new year, so watch this space for
further information !

Christmas Service
Our primary pupils are looking forward
to performing their Nativity play at the
beautiful St. Oswald’s church on the last
Friday of term to all our parents and
carers. The performance will be a team
effort by pupils from a range of classes.
Everyone is welcome to come along.
Here’s a sneak preview from the
rehearsals of what to expect:
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WINTER STOMACH BUGS
We have had a number of cases of a winter stomach bug, so we ask that
parents and carers are vigilant.

Here are the NHS guidelines:

DO!
● stay at home and get plenty of rest
● drink lots of fluids, such as water or squash – take small sips if you feel

sick
● carry on breast or bottle feeding your baby – if they’re being sick, try

giving small feeds more often than usual
● give babies on formula or solid foods small sips of water between feeds
● eat when you feel able to – you do not need to eat or avoid any specific

foods
● take paracetamol if you’re in discomfort – check the leaflet before giving

it to your child

DON’T!
● do not have fruit juice or fizzy drinks – they can make diarrhea worse
● do not make baby formula weaker – use it at its usual strength
● do not give children under 12 medicine to stop diarrhea
● do not give aspirin to children under 16

IMPORTANT

Please keep your child off school until they’ve not been sick or had diarrhea for
at least 48 hours.

If your child is sick or has diarrhea at school, we will contact you to arrange for
them to be collected as soon as possible.

If they have a high temperature or do not feel well enough to do your normal
activities, stay at home and avoid contact with other people until they feel
better.

By following these guidelines you can help all of our school community stay as
safe and well as possible.
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New School Meals Service
The Wellspring Academy Trust, are currently transitioning the catering arrangements
for all our schools to an ‘in house’ offer. This will replace the current meal service
provided by Sodexo.

As part of this transition, the Wellspring team are currently
revamping the menus on offer to our children and young people and
are developing healthy, nutritious, and hopefully, really tasty menus
that will appeal to all. The Wellspring Trust has invested over £100k
into the new service, in expert staff, training and new equipment

(including a new oven here at Green Meadows!) to ensure its success.
The Trust is also working with local suppliers so that the food for your
children is both of a high quality and sustainable.

Attached to the end of this newsletter you will find information from
the Trust about the changes as well as a menu for next term.

A reminder that if your child has any changes to their dietary
requirements that school is not yet aware of, please let the admin team know at the site
your child attends.

Dates for your Diary
A reminder of some important dates for the rest of the school year:

Monday 8th January - school reopens after the Christmas break

Friday 19th January 2024, all sites closed to pupils for staff training

Friday 9th February 2024, all sites closed to pupils for staff training

Keep up to date
Follow us on X (was Twitter) - @GreenMeadowsWAT

Our website can be found at:

https://greenmeadows.org.uk
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